August 11, 2022 at 4:46 PM Hello

I first want to say thank you to most of the board members for doing a great job and caring about our community.

I want to voice my complaint about Garry being so disrespectful to the board as well as us stakeholders.

We come to our meetings to hear about our community and not to hear Garry constantly being rude to the women on this board. To hear Garry in full action about bylaws, rules and that you missed a word or didn't cross a T on the website. Who cares Garry, you need to get a life. We all don't want to hear your hateful negative comments any more. Look in the mirror Garry. Your scaring the old and new stakeholders away. Not once have I heard of anything you have done for us, your community or this board. Garry you never have a nice thing say, only hateful things comes out of your mouth.

Garry disrespects the women on this board as he proven this over and over as he hates women in charge.

It's time for Garry to leave this board now. Tonight should be his last day on this board.

Steve J. Thomason

New Act Travel
1925 Century Park East
Suite 1150

Los Angeles, CA 90067

IATA 05 713761
310 201-0808-B x 157 310 551-1674-Fax
Direct line 310 284-5157

Our Offices in Atlanta, New Orleans, Texas and Florida qualifying for great tax credits!